

NR_key_name: DE62B68858982E66852562ED00651A3A
SendTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=Mary McAuliffe/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Joseph Freeman/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 03/14/1996
DisplayDate_Time: 1:48:12 PM
ComposedDate: 03/14/1996
ComposedDate_Time: 1:24:19 PM
Subject: Montgomery County Police Eugene Carrafa file
As you'll recall, we sent out letters to DOD, FBI and CIA regarding their possible equities in this record. DOD and FBI have signed off on its release. The CIA has not responded as of yet. Our communications to all three agencies referenced that the Board would act on the record at its meeting next week. I inferred (perhaps incorrectly) from your comments at the time we sent the letters out that you might be inclined to have the Board vote to release the record even in the absence of formal feedback from the agencies, simply because you thought their substantive equities were so inconsequential. It's Mary's thought that we should try and get a response from CIA before the Board acts on the record, and that next week after the Board meeting would be a good time to get Barry to focus on it. I have no problem with waiting and, unless I hear differently from you, that's the course Mary and I will follow.
Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: